Anna CoIIingwood-Smith

From: Pat Pearson <Pat.Pearson@deconstructuk.com>

Sent: 08 February 2024 14:19

To: Anna Collingwood-Smith

Cc: Salamanca, Javier (Avison Young - UK); Sam Peck; monty@rmseastlondon.co.uk
Subject: FW: Fitzrovia Waste Report

Attachments: 247 Tottenham Court Road RMS Waste Summary.PNG

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside the Firm. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Anna

Please see the Email from RMS below, confirming that The Fitzrovia Project site address for waste removal and the
corresponding waste summary sheet (attached) is: 247 Tottenham Court Road.

Regards - Pat

Pat Pearson
Project Manager

% 0207734 6655 0 o7900788087
PA pat.pearson@deconstructuk.com @ deconstructuk.com '
Burdett House, 15-16 Buckingham Street, London WC2MN 6DU A DE GROUP COMPANY

deconstructuk.com

Registered office 29-30 Fitzroy Square, London, W1T 6LQ. Registered company in England and Wales under 4095156. Deconstruct (UK) Ltd — this email and any attachments to it may be
confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent
those of Deconstruct (UK) Ltd. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take action based upon its contents nor copy or show it to anyone.

Please get in touch with the sender if you believe you have received this email in error. Please do not print this email unless it is necessary. Every unprinted email helps the environment.

From: Monty Lamont <monty@rmseastlondon.co.uk>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 1:10 PM

To: Pat Pearson <Pat.Pearson@deconstructuk.com>
Subject: RE: Fitzrovia Waste Report

Hi Pat
Federica is moving house today so not picking up her emails if it helps | can confirm as the person who sent the
vehicles to remove the waste that the Job although

Loaded by entering the gate at the back off the job on Morewell street the Project was in fact 247 Tottenham Court
Road WC1.

Hope this helps clear up any misunderstanding.

Kind Regards,

Monty Lamont

Operations Manager

Recycled Material Supplies Limited

T: 0207 511 8565

M: 07792626121

E: monty@rmseastlondon.co.uk

W: www.recycledmaterialsuppliesltd.co.uk




